
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the 

 Public Accuracy Test  
for the November 5, 2024 

GENERAL ELECTION 
will be held on the date and time, and at the 

place, listed below. 
 

The Public Accuracy Test is conducted to demonstrate 
that the program and tabulator that will be used to tabulate 
the results of the election, counts the votes in the manner 

prescribed by law. 
 

BINGHAM TOWNSHIP 
Wednesday, October 16, 2024 at 1 p.m. 

Bingham Township Hall 
7171 S. Center Hwy 

Traverse City, MI 49684 
Kathy Morio, Township Clerk 


